
 

         
THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY         

 

18 March 2021 

 

Excellency,   

Sequel to my letter dated 22 January 2021, conveying the postponement of the G20 
briefing to the membership, I have the pleasure to inform you that the briefing will now be held 
on Thursday, 1 April 2021, from 11.30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
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